
 
 

COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 22 
Saturday, 26 December 2020 

 

Dear Members, 

 

We have been informed that one of our Members (C9) has been confirmed 

positive with COVID-19. C9 played golf at RSGC on Sunday, 20 December 

2020 at the New Course. Below are our records of his presence and movements 

at the Club on that day. C9 has not been at the Club since then. 

 

Time Movements 

2.50 pm Arrived at RSGC 

3.00 pm Took trolley from Caddy Master 

3.10 pm Registered at Front Office reception area 

3.25 pm Tee-off 1st New (9-holes) 

5.30 pm Used shoe cleaning station at the 1st New Starter Hut 

5.40 pm 
Returned trolley to Caddy Master and left the Club  
(No use of F&B areas) 

 

If you were at the Club on the above date and time and think that you may be 

at risk please arrange for a COVID-19 test for yourself. Most private hospitals 

offer a drive-through test. 

 

We are working closely with the Ministry of Health (MOH) and taking all 

necessary precautionary measures with close contact tracing with this member 

and all those who played in that same flight with C9.  

 

Management sanitizes all these areas twice daily to disinfect the all the areas 

mentioned above. 

 

We will keep all members informed on any further developments, until then 

please Stay Safe. 

 

The Management 
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